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Freedom of Information request: 

“Under a freedom of information request could I please ask what provision/cost was made via your department for a Christmas tree in any buildings across your estate in 2015 & 2016, additionally what was the cost for the same time period to furnish/decorate any trees?”

The Freedom of Information Act (2000) gives individuals and organisations the right of access to all types of recorded information held, at the time the request is received, by public authorities such as the Attorney General's Office (AGO).

To answer your request, I can confirm the AGO has not spent any money on either Christmas trees or decorations.
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